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18 April 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 
RE: Year 12 Progression Evening – Wednesday, 24 April 2024 
 
Following the completion of the Applications Programme by all Year 12 students during the Spring 
term, I am pleased to see that many students have already started considering their university and 
apprenticeship applications.  
 
In order to support both parents and families, we would like to invite you to attend the Year 12 
Progression Evening which will run between 6.00-7.00pm on Wednesday, 24 April 2024 at 
Hampstead School by Mr Lowery and Ms Rothwell. 
 
The evening will consist of a series of short talks about: 

 UCAS and the process of applying to university 

 Predicted Grades 

 Choosing the right course for you 

 Apprenticeships 

 Student Finance 

During the course of the evening you will be able to ask questions about the application process and 
you can also ask advice regarding your child’s options for when they leave Hampstead School in 
Year 13. 
 
If you are planning on attending, please can you complete the short form below, so we are aware of 
numbers - Y12 Progression Evening  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

                                                
Mr Lowery 
Head of Year 13 
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